ADDENDUM NO. 1

DATE: March 2, 2020

TO: All Vendors

FROM: Julie Smith Max'we]l, Procurement Specialist

SUBJECT: Addendum No. I — KPD Recruit Uniforms and Footwear
QUOTES DUE: March 9, 2020, at 2:30:00 p.m. Eastern Time

This addendum is being published to respond to a question asked by potential bidder regarding
the above-referenced Request for Quotes. This addendum becomes a part of the Contract
Document and modifies the original specifications as noted.

Question 1: We're very interested in bidding on the requested footwear. 1f the department would
be interested in a substitution, I can put together some information on the styles our other
government customers have been very happy with.

Response: The City will consider substitutions for footwear, however, the City does not
intend to award to multiple vendors. All quote submissions are expected to provide pricing for all
items requested.

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1



